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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha. Nebraska 68102-2247
402/636-2000

April 18, 1994
LIC-94-0091

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station PI-137
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Correction of Error in NUREG/CR-2907

Volume 11 of NUREG/CR-2907, " Radioactive Materials Released from Nuclear Power
Plants Annual Report 1990," was published in October 1993. This report includes
individual plant ef fl uent information reported to the NRC and compiled by
Brookhaven National Laboratories. Omaha Public Power District 0 PPD) hasdetermined that the year 1990 value listed for Fort Calhoun Station (l' nit No.1
in Table b (Liquid Effluents Comparison by Year, page 28) of NUREG/CR-2907 is
erroneous.

The value currently listed is 8.05E+01 Curies; however, the correct value as
reported is 8.05E-01 Curies. Correction of this value will also change the Table
8 Total for 1990 from 1.58r+02 Curies to 7.84E+01 Curles.

OPPD requests that NUREG/CR-2907 be corrected to reflect the information noted
above. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

O 4
W. G. Gates
Vice President

WGG/tcm

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Greene & MacRae
L. J. Callan, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager
J. Tichler, Brookhaven National Laboratories
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